
From: Herbst, Barbara J - DNR 
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 11:45 AM 
To: 'jtpowell@kwiktrip.com' 
Subject: RE: Notification – Kwik Trip #749 
 
Hi Jason, 
 
I have received the notification and lab reports for Kwik Trip #749.  I do have two questions.  Do you 
have any figures, etc regarding the placement of the tank basins, sit boundaries, and gw sample 
location?  Will you require a letter for a decision on the NAR request? 
 
Thank you. 
Barb 
 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Barbara J. Herbst, P.G., C.P.G. 

Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
875 4th Ave. South 
Park Falls, WI 54552 
Phone: (715) 492-1891 

    Barbara.Herbst@Wisconsin.gov 
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